Receiving Shareholder Communications

Shareholders have rights to specify how they receive certain communications.

Receiving shareholder communications electronically is the best way to stay informed and it's better for the environment. If you haven't already, we encourage you to make the switch to paperless communications and provide our share registry, Computershare Investor Services, with your email address.

You can elect how you would like to receive certain documents including annual reports and documents related to shareholder meetings (e.g. notices of meeting and proxy/voting forms) using any of the following options:

- 1 Registered shareholders can make a standing election to receive documents in physical or electronic form (see details below);
- 2 Registered shareholders can make a one-off request to receive a document in physical or electronic form by contacting Computershare by phone:

Shareholder Services - Toll Free 800 736 3001 Shareholder Services - International +1 (781) 575 3100

or by via their webpage:

https://www-us.computershare.com/Investor/#Contact

- Registered shareholders can tell us if you do not want to receive a copy of the annual report.
- Beneficial holders of shares should contact their brokers if you require any updates to your preferences for receiving shareholder communications.

If you have an account with Computershare, you can review or update your current communication preferences, log into your portfolio via our share registry website: https://www-us.computershare.com/Investor/#Home. You will need your portfolio log in details. Select the 'Communications' tab at the top of the page and follow the prompts. You can change your preferences at any time.

This notice is given pursuant to section 110K of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth).